
Intergovernmental Council Meeting, January 21, 2025, 8:00 a.m.

Lisle Chamber of Commerce hosted the January 2025 meeting in the Lisle Village Hall Board Conference Room

In attendance -
Lisle Chamber Executive Director, Jill Eidukas
Lisle Village Manager, Eric Ertmoed
LWFD Fire Chief, Keith Krestan 
Lisle Park District Director of Parks & Recreation, Dan Garvy 
Lisle CUSD 202 Superintendent, Keith Filipiak and Board of Education President, Pam Ahlmann

Current events were highlighted by each participant, including:
Lisle Park District

• Plans for conducting a feasibility study
• Looking at the interests of the community
• Open to partnering to address facility needs with other Village entities
• Considering prototypes and cost analysis for future discussions of any indoor recreation space

Village of Lisle
• Downtown core expansion
• Upcoming budget presentation 
• Pulte released five lots on Hwy 53 and sold six 
• Planning and Zoning reviewing six proposals
• Discussion of obstacles/restrictions with building on the former Lockformer property
• Status of access to Community Park off Burlington and delays getting the canopy fabrication - $225,000 Grant 

will help with cost
• Bank getting appraisal updates on the Family Square property 
• Honda of Lisle looking into building across Hwy 53, south of the Hyatt, and additional service and facility 

expansion
LWFD

• Nine new hires will be sworn in on February 3, 2025
• Using the National Testing Network has had good results - 43 candidates on last list
• Annual Awards Ceremony will include recognition of Firefighter of the Year 
• Working with Hinsdale FD for a fire truck maintenance area 

Lisle School District 202
• Shared an overview of the Winter 2024-2025 Community Update newsletter
• Recent reviews of the FY 2025 budget, fund balances and the Financial Projection Update through 2029
• October HS SIP included highlights of AP performance and transition to ACT as the State accountability test
• Summary of  the upcoming Vision 202 initiative 

Lisle Chamber of Commerce
• Sponsoring  the Mayor's State of the Village Address at a general membership breakfast at the Hyatt, on January 

23, 2025
• Hosting a Mayoral  Candidate Forum, on January 28, 2025 from 7-9 p.m. - also live-streamed
• Multi-Chamber Progressive Networking Breakfast in Bloomingdale on February 14, 2025.

Lisle Park District will host the Intergovernmental Meeting, at the Park District, on April 22, 2025, at 8:00 a.m. 

Submitted by:  Pam Ahlmann


